
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

June 2017 

Project update – Proposed intersection improvements at Narellan 
Road and Appin Road, Campbelltown 

The NSW Government is funding this proposal as part of its $300 million 
Urban Roads Pinch Points Program, which aims to reduce congestion and 
improve travel times on Sydney’s busiest road corridors.  

Roads and Maritime Services invited feedback in April and May 2017 on proposed intersection 
improvements at Narellan Road and Appin Road, Campbelltown. 

The intersection improvements also included a pedestrian crossing on Appin Road which was not 
detailed in our original proposal description. We apologise for any inconvenience caused and have 
included an updated project map with the pedestrian crossing. 

The improvements are located south of upgrades currently being carried out on Narellan Road and north 
of safety improvements recently completed on Appin Road.  

Community Consultation 

We received feedback from 11 community members, three of which supported parts of the proposal.  
Key areas of interest for community members included features of the proposal, traffic lights, 
accessibility to Hyde Parade from Narellan Road and pedestrian crossings.  

We have directly responded to all community members and thank everyone for considering the proposal 
and providing feedback.  

To view the consultation report, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 

What happens next? 

Following the review of this feedback, we have decided to further develop our proposal.  

We will continue to update you as we progress with the project.  

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our Project team, during business hours, on 02 8849 2411 or 
pinchpoints@rms.nsw.gov.au.  

For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 02 8849 2411. 


